
Dear Chair and Committee, 
 
I am opposing SB 86.   
 
The proposed Bill does not require any type of guidance or supervision of said  training facilitates.   
 
As a rural resident, I feel such a facility would cause risk to myself, guests and animals.   FMJ is 
commonly used for target practice and training....this type of ammunition has the ability to travel miles. 
Should someone miss their target,  have an errant shot, or shot ricochet,  it could travel into an adjacent 
area.  
 
I would minimally ask for a 2 mile radius be free from any private or public trail, road, or residence as an 
addendum to this bill. 
 
Thank You for your consideration, 
Eileen Smith 
Marion County 
 


